
 

General Manager’s Meeting Summary 

April 2023 

4/4: USACE Contract 4a Staging Area meeting. I met with staff from the 
USACE and SAFCA to discuss subleasing a portion of the District’s Lathrop Way 
staging area to the Corps for their upcoming Site 4a erosion work. The design of 
the new erosion work was also discussed. 

4/5: River Park Encroachments Site Visit. Superintendent Webb and I met with 
Pro Mitra from MBK Engineers to inspect retaining walls and other 
encroachments along the landside levee toe in River Park. Mr. Mitra provided a 
tracking table listing the high hazard encroachments with site specific data. 

4/6: CalTrans North Levee Bike Connection meeting. I participated in this 
meeting with CalTrans to discuss their new plan for a bike trail connection off the 
new American River Bridge lane expansion. The new plan does not have the 
bikes and pedestrians exiting the bridge onto the levee but will have a switchback 
down the bridge embankment that leads directly to the existing County bike trail. 

4/14: American River Flood Control District Board of Trustees meeting. The 
Board met in regular session. The agendized item consisted of the Draft Fiscal 
Year 2021-22 Audit. 
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